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January 8th, 2020 
 

 
To: All Beghelli Partners 
 
Subject: Discontinued: Sealed Beam Lamps & Rubber Heads 
 
 
Beghelli USA is officially discontinuing incandescent and halogen sealed beam lamps effective immediately. 
We will also be discontinuing the rubberized heads. We are making these changes to focus our efforts on 
lamps with new technology. 
 
The Sealed beam lamps will now only be available in 6W LED for the AR heads. 
 
Great alternatives to the sealed bean lamps are the SEA heads w/ MR16 LEDs and Testa (coming soon in 
new lower wattages). 
 
Limited inventory is available.  Please contact us if you have an outstanding project; we can assist in 
providing an alternative. 
 
If you would like information on any of our products or services that we offer, please contact your Customer 
Service Specialist at 800-726-4316 
 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Beghelli USA 
 
 


